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Longford Railway Bridge Sesquicentenary 
Minutes – 11 March 2020 

Present  

Councillor Dick Adams OAM (NMC), Mr Len Langan, Miss Lucie Copas (NMC), Mr Roderick 

Cuthbert, Mr Nigel Burch, Mr John Stebbings 

 

1. Apologies  

Mayor Mary Knowles OAM (NMC), Mr Des Jennings (NMC), Mr Bob Pitt, Ms Gayle McLucas, 

Mr Gilbert Ness (TasRail), 

 

2. Confirmation of Minutes from last meeting  

Mr Nigel Burch/ Mr Len Langan                                                                                                           .                                                                                                   

Carried unanimously  

3. Business Arising 

Community Expo – Saturday 21 March 2020 

General discussion was held regarding the expo. It was resolve that a poster would be 

made. Miss Copas to action.  

Cr Adams advised that he will make contact with Cascade to see if they could assist with 

sponsorship having their name on the original poster.   

 

4. Confirmation of dates 

Exhibition - 16th and 17th f May 2020  

Celebration – February 2021 

 

Cr Adams advised that the Longford Town Hall and Memorial Hall have both been 

booked for the exhibition.  

 

5. Drone footage  

Cr Adams advised that he is negotiating with General Manager Des Jennings to be able 

to get some drone footage done by Council Officers.  

 

6. Memorabilia  

General discussion was held regarding putting an advertisement into the Northern 

Midlands Courier to seek expressions of interest for memorabilia to be displayed for the 

exhibition.  
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Cr Adams advised that Ms McLucas was looking into having some badges made.   

Miss Copas advised that she could also advertise on Council’s usual channels.  

 

7. Resources/ Funding  

General discussion was held regarding the application to Tasmanian Community Fund 

(TCF). Cr Adams advised that Council’s Project Officer would be able to assist if required.  

General discussion was held regarding letters of support.  

General discussion was held regarding newly announced funding available as part of the 

COVID-19 stimulus package. It was resolved that this would be investigated.  

 

8. Museum Visit  

General discussion was held regarding upcoming museum visits.  

 

9. Notice of Next Meeting 

Next meeting to be held POSTPONED DUE TO COVID-19 

Meeting closed 4:41pm. 

 

 

 

 


